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PORT OF SILLOTH  

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
NO. 06/2023  

 

 
Port of Silloth New Dock Escape Ladders 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT, All Ladders within New Dock at the port of Silloth which 
are in place as escape from water ladders are NOT to be used for access to or egress from 
vessels until further notice. These ladders are only to be used in an emergency. 
 
There is one ladder on berth 7 which can be used. 
There is one ladder on berth 6 which can be used. 
 
This notice to remain in force until cancelled. 
 
 
 
 

Capt. Tim Riley – Harbour Master - Silloth Docks 
 

Dated: 24th March 2023 
 

https://www.abports.co.uk/locations/silloth/ 
 
Current ‘In Force’ Notices to Mariners: 
 
01/2023 – Removal of other Notices and streamlining 
02/2023 – Navigation Marks 
03/2023 – Navigation Waypoints 
04/2023 – Transfer of Ship Control Systems 
05/2023 – Hatches Closed and Secured 
06/2023 – New Dock Escape ladders 
 

 

https://www.abports.co.uk/locations/silloth/

